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10 PLANNING AND TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT - ESTABLISHMENT OF FIXED 
TERM POSTS (AN281-2005) 

 
A review of staffing levels has recently been carried out within the City Engineer's Division where the 
Division is currently under significant pressure in meeting ongoing workload demands, specifically on 
the £57 million Central Waterfront Development Infrastructure Project and the £19 million Tay Road 
Bridge bearing replacement contract.  
 
Accordingly, the Sub-Committee is asked to approve the establishment of two Engineer posts, graded 
AP2-PO4, £16,515 - £28,632, for a fixed term period of three years.  
 
The financial implications of these changes amount to £65,440 in a full financial year, inclusive of 
employer's costs, and  will  be funded  from professional services fees charged by the City Engineer's 
Division. 
 
 


